
The NBFSC would like to announce that all Managed NBFSC Snowmobile Trails 

WILL BE OPEN AND GROOMED  

for the winter season 2021. 

Trails officially open December 15
th

, 2020. 

The Snowmobile Trails will not be closed until the end of the season, 

April 15
th

, 2021 unless mandated by Provincial health guidelines. 

 

 

 


